SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

HB 2746
Relating to protective order information cards

To: Ways and Means Full Committee
From: Public Safety Subcommittee
Carrier: Representative Leif

HB 2746 directs the Department of Justice to develop, implement, and administer a statewide Hope
Card Program for the issuance of information cards regarding eligible civil protection orders. The

measure has an operative date of July 1, 2022.

The measure includes a $120,711 General Fund appropriation to DOJ to implement the measure and
legislative authorization to establish one position for 0.25 FTE. The 2023-25 biennial cost is estimated to

be $97,670 General Fund.

The Public Subcommittee recommends HB 2746 be amended by the —A3 amendment and be reported

out do pass, as amended.
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